EXTRACTS FROM A LETTER FROM
MRS. PIATROWSKA

Warsaw, March 23, 1933.

Dear Mpg, Cullis:

Finally I have got a definite answer from the Folish Government.

The Polish government is unable to cover the expense of an exhibition

of paintings just now, but as soon as it will be possible our government
will send a representative exhibition of Polish art of the highest qual-
ity possible. Our government appreciates very much the opportunity

given by the Roerich Museum. Meanwhile, it asks the Roerich Museum to
8xhibit Polish engravings and water colors. + shall bring the collection

with me in June...vecvevnoese




